From: Ered Bolden

To: Jamey L. Hofmann

Subject: Incident Report

Date: Monday, February 15, 2621 10:06:00 AM
Lt. Hofmann,

Please see the email that was sent below. If you could give me a call when you get a chance | would
appreciate it. We would like for this to be investigated. My mobile number is

Fred Bolden

Superintendent | Solon City Schools
33800 Inwood Road | Solon, OH 44139
440-345-6204 | fredboiden @solenboe.org

Flease call me tomorrow, regarding the e-mail below. J-
Get Qutlook for iGS

From: Steve McCauley <steveparapip@mail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:02:33 PM

To: Julie Glavin <yl vin lonboe.org>

Cc: John Heckman < Heckman@solonboe.orgs>
Subject: Erin Short

Good evening,

You may consider this a prank but it is not a prank. Erin Short had a relationship with a student
several years ago. Her partner, Renee Davis knew about it, as did Terry Brownlow, the assistant
principal at the time and her sister who works in Strongsville schools. | urge you to investigate this

matter,

| have been quiet but now that | have my own children, | realize what a threat she is.  am sure she
has many “favorite seniors” all of whom happen to be female athletes.

| also urge you to look into her emails from 2004-2007.

PLEASE NOTE: This email and any response to it is being archived for later retrieval and may
constitute a public record and therefore may be made available upcn request in accordance with
Chio Public Records law (ORC 145.43),

PLEASE NOTE: This email and any respense to it is being archived for later retrieval and may
constitute a public record and therefore may be made available upon request in accordance with
Ohio Public Records law (ORC 149.43).




